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JUL 15 1983

Carolina Power and Light Company
ATIN: Mr. E. E. Utley

Executive Vice President
411 Fayettevilie Street
Raleigh, NC 27602

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-324/83-17 AND 50-325/83-17

A special inspection was conducted at your Brunswick Unit 2 facility by NRC
Region Il Resident Inspectors between May 9 and June 9, 1983, to review the
circumstances surrounding the inoperability of two condenser off gas radiation
monitors during power operations on May 8-10, 1983. The detailed inspection
findings were discussed with Brunswick facility management on June 10, 1983.
Overall NRC concerns relating to the issue were expressed by the Region II Deputy
Regional Administrator to senior management representatives of the Carolina Power
and Light Company during an enforcement conference nheld at the Brunswick site on
May 18, 1983.

Examples of weaknesses in the area of discipline of operations at your Brunswick
facility were brought to ycur attention in our letters of February 18, 1983 and
May 25, 1983. Inoperability of the condenser off gas radiation monitors, during
power operations on May 8-10, 1983, represents another example of this type
weakness. Your actions for correction of this specific probiem were described in
your letter of May 29, 1983. Your actions to programmatically eliminate our
concerns were described in your Brunswick Improvement Program. This program was
confirmed by the NRC in its Confirmatory Order dated December 12, 1982.

we recoanize that the actual safety significance of inadvertent isolation of the
radiation monitors was low because of the redundancy provided by the main steam
line high radiation monitors However, we remain concerned over events such as
this one, particularly since control room indication of the radiation monitor
inoperability was available to the operators during three consecutive work
shifts. Our evaluation revealed this event to be a violation of your technical
specifications. We have categorized the event as a Severity Level III violation;
one usually resulting in a proposal for imposition of a civil penalty.

With regard to this event, we wish to recognize the prompt and extersive correc=
tive actions described in your May 29, 1983 letter and as verified by our
Inspectors. These actions demonstrate a distinct improvement in CP&L's manage-
ment awareness of the necessity for immediate action when violations of NRC
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